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Floyd to pastors: 'We're in it with you'
by Staff, posted Wednesday, March 25, 2020 (one month ago)

NASHVILLE (BP) -- Ronnie Floyd, president and CEO of the Southern Baptist Convention Executive Committee, answers questions about the
decision to cancel the 2020 SBC Annual Meeting and about the struggles pastors and churches are facing during the COVID-19 pandemic. He also
encourages pastors that times of crisis often bring out creativity and long-term growth.
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